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 95.3%     WELL BELOW  

TARGET  
97.%     ONLY JUST  

ON TARGET   

SINCE START OF YEAR 

Year 4 98.8% 

Year 5/6 98.8% 

Year 3 97.8% 

Year 1 97.3% 

Year 6 97.3% 

Year 2 97.2% 

Year 1/2 96% 

Year 3/4 94.7% 

Year 5 94.6% 

Reception 91.5% 

THIS WEEK 

Year 5/6 100% 

Year 1/2 98.9% 

Year 4 98.6% 

Year 3 97.4% 

Year 6 97.4% 

Year 1 96.7% 

Reception 92.3% 

Year 5 91.7% 

Year 2 91.4% 

Year 3/4 89.3% 

Overall as a school 
we are on target. 

Well done  
 

Year 5/6 - 100% 
Fantastic! 

W HOLE  S CHOOL  A TTENDANCE  T ARGET  -  97%  
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Year 5 Year 5/6 Year 6 

 

James B 

Valorena 

Mia 

Stephane 

 

Year 1/2 
Temidayo 

Joe 

Year 3/4 Year 4 Year 2 

Joseph 

Aylar 

Year 3 
Rooney 

Thabisile 

Jessica 

Luiza 

Millie 

Romeo 

Olivia 

Amelia 

Year 1 

George 

Darcy-Rose 

Eleanor 

Shaylan 

Reception 

Thank you to all the parents  
and carers who have  

brought their children  
to school on time every day, 
both this week and since the 

start of the school year.  

AS A SCHOOL THIS WEEK WE ARE AS A SCHOOL OVERALL WE ARE 
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IMPORTANT DATES  

DATE DAY TIME EVENT 

28 Nov THU 3.45-5.00pm 
Confirmation Class at Corpus Christi Primary.  
Last class before Christmas. 

30 Nov SAT 4.15-5.00pm 
Advent Confessions for both children and adults at  
Corpus Christi Church.  All welcome. 

1 Dec SUN 10.30am Children’s Advent Mass at Corpus Christi Church. 

4 Dec WED 7.00pm 

Meeting at St. Theresa’s Church for the parents/carers of 
children who will be beginning their Holy Sacramental 
journey and have received an invitation letter.  

        ADVENT 
Children’s Advent Mass will be held on Sunday 1st December at 10.30am in Corpus 

Christi Church.  Advent will soon be here and what a wonderful way to start this season 

with a joyful Christmas Mass.   

The Mass will be led by the children who will do the readings, offertory procession and 

light the first candle on the Advent Wreath.  Any child who wishes to read or join in the 

offertory can do so by completing a volunteer slip available from the school office or in 

Corpus Christi Church porch.  After Mass there will be refreshments and a fun Christmas 

quiz with a chance to win some Christmas goodies. 
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Our Virtues to Live by:  
HOPE 

“Those who hope in the LORD will renew their strength. They will soar on wings like eagles;  

they will run and not grow weary, they will walk and not be faint.” 
Isaiah 40:31 

 

On Friday the whole school raised funds for Year 3/4’s chosen charity which is the  

diabetes charity JDRF who provide funding for life-saving type 1 diabetes research.  

This year the theme was ‘Be a Type 1 Hero’ and the children came to school wearing a  

superhero costume or onesie/pyjamas.  

Thank you for continued support. 
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On Friday, Reception class hosted a Stay and Play session.  
Mrs Butterworth and her team were absolutely delighted with the turnout. Eighteen parents,  

grandparents and wider family members were welcomed and they all took part in the learning activities.  
Great fun was had by all! 

PARENT/CARER COMMENT: 
“Had a lovely morning, love how much 
effort the school puts into involving 
parents so we can see how our  
children are learning and exploring 
their first year in school. Lovely  
classroom. Lovely  environment.” 

PARENT/CARER COMMENT: 
“Good to see how my daughter is 
learning in a fun way. Great to 
see how well she is doing. She 
really enjoys it.” 

PARENT/CARER COMMENT: 
“What a lovely idea for play and 
stay. We got to see the children 
enjoying school and all for a very 
good cause.” 

This week Year 5 were invited to watch the Commonwealth 
Lifesaving Festival at John Charles Aquatic Centre.  
The children already attend the centre for their weekly  
swimming lesson and were really excited to see how their 
learning during water safety week can become a  
Commonwealth event.  
They had an amazing time at the festival; they were very 
much the life of the party! The children met coaches from 
the England team, a parent of a champion lifesaver and some 
were even interviewed by the event organisers. The children told by the coaches how they had lifted 
the spirits of the teams and that they  wanted the children to come back to watch the next day’s 

events!    What amazing ambassadors of our school! 

Commonwealth Lifesaving Festival. 
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On Monday and Wednesday, classes Year 4 and Year 3/4 took part in the ‘We are Leeds’  

community day. The children enjoyed meeting children from Seacroft Grange Primary School and 

Little London Primary school. Together, the children took part in a range of activities such as  

playing games, singing songs and making pom poms. They also visited the Mosque to learn about 

Islam and how Muslims pray. It was really interesting to learn about the many shared values we 

have such as kindness, honesty and respect for the planet. A special part of the day was  

exchanging friendship bracelets and letters with their pen friend.  

It was a wonderful day bringing together children from a range of cultures and backgrounds. 

On Wednesday pupils from various Key Stage 2 classes attended The Leeds Town Hall  

as part of INTO FILM where they watched two films on Space accompanied by  

live music 
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On Monday, selected boys and girls from Years 6 took part in a  
Dodgeball competition.   Our children represented the school  

impeccably. They competed really well and finished a  
fabulous 2nd out of 11 teams. What an amazing result! 

Great effort. Well done everyone! 

Dodgeball Competition 

Our team of boys and girls from Years 5 and 6 competed in the Indoor Athletics Plate Finals at Corpus  
College.  The team finished in first place, - what an amazing achievement! They put 100% into every event  

which paid off with a fabulous win!  Fantastic result. Well done! 

Athletics Plate Finals 


